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Welcome Class of 2021! 
 

 The 2020-2021 academic year will soon begin and the yearbook staff is ready to  

 begin working on the Titan Yearbook. We would like to inform the Class of 2021 of  

 some important guidelines that everyone must follow in order to have their senior 

 portrait included in the yearbook. 
  

 ALL senior yearbook portraits must be taken by Mark Lawrence Photographers in order  

 to be included in The Titan yearbook. The deadline for having your yearbook portrait  

 taken is November 1, 2020. (This date is subject to change). There will be no exceptions!  

 This option will only be available by appointment and the single portrait taken is for  

 Yearbook use only. Information will be available soon regarding time/date/scheduling  

 of your appointment. 

  

  For students who choose to have senior portraits taken by a photographer other than Mark 

 Lawrence Photography for distribution to family and friends, they will have 2 options for their 

 yearbook photo: 
  

1. Mark Lawrence Photographers will be at Nashua North for one day only  

to offer a “portrait sitting” for one yearbook photo only at NO CHARGE to  

NHSN seniors (with scheduled appointment).   Date in October TBA. 

  
2. If a student prefers to have their photo taken at the Mark Lawrence studio, 

there will be a sitting fee of $30 (fee includes 6-8 indoor poses).  They do have  

other options available for other fees (contact Mark Lawrence to schedule  

appointment) 

  
 The senior portraits are a head and shoulder photo only. We are looking for consistency  

 in the book therefore these guidelines need to be followed. 

  

 By following these guidelines a senior can be certain that his or her photo will be among  

 the Class of 2021 photos published in The Titan, (North’s annual yearbook), without placing 

 constraints on the senior and his or her family's selection of a senior portrait photographer. 

  

 Thank you for your cooperation in helping to make The Titan in 2021 our best yearbook yet.  

 If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 

Stacy Gingras, The Titan Advisor 

 gingrass@nashua.edu 
 


